
Come to the Music!
A Free Elementary  

Vocal Honors Festival 

Registration 

The Lincoln Boys Choir 2025 Vocal Honors Festival " Come to the Music" will be on Saturday March 29th 2025, at 
Saint Paul United Methodist Church 1144 M Street Lincoln, NE 68508. This event is FREE for all (3rd-5th grade 
students) to participate thanks to the generous support of the Nebraska Arts Council. This event will help prepare 
boys and girls for participation in future community ensembles and honor choirs like: The Elementary All-State 
Chorus, The All-City Girls Chorus, or the Lincoln Boys Choir. The music, snacks, celebratory recognition pins, and 
school certificates, will all be provided at the event at no cost. NO PRE-TEACHING OF THE MATERIAL IS 
REQUIRED. Music will be taught and cliniced by the two current directors for the Lincoln Boys Choirs  (Eric Wyler 
& Andrew Seuferer). Students will also get the opportunity to perform with the current members of the Lincoln 
Boys Choir Ensembles (Noteworthy & Vocal Point).  To register music teachers need to  complete the google 
registration form for their (3rd-5th) grade students by February 28th. There is no current limit for the number of 
students you can register for the event at this time.  For further information on the event please reach out to 
Kirsten Drennon (kirsten@lincolnboyschoir.org). Visit our website at www.lincoln boyschoir.org!
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